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Radcot Bridge, between Radcot and Grafton 

Locks 
 

Monday 9 November 2015 for approximately 4 

weeks 
 

Radcot Bridge repair works 

 
Oxfordshire County Council is making repairs to Radcot Bridge following the damage 

that was caused in August when a lorry collided with the parapet. Local contractors will 

be working on behalf of the council.  The works will involve a scaffold structure that will 

be arranged around the bridge arch. The arch will remain open to navigation with a small 

reduction in height of 750mm and no reduction in width.  

 

 

The scaffolding will be installed from Monday 9 November 2015 and the works should be 

completed by Monday 7 December 2015. 

 

 

Please follow directional signage, follow any directions given by the contractors and/or 

officers of the Environment Agency and navigate slowly and with caution in the area of 

these works.    

 

 

River users are reminded that boats going upstream must give way to boats coming 

downstream. 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Andrew Graham 
Harbourmaster  
2 November 2015  

River Thames – river restriction 
 


